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EMPIRE

D-FEND

INSECTICIDE

FOR USE ON FRUITS, VEGETABLES AND ORNAMENTALS

COMMERCIAL

CAUTION FLAMMABLE 
DANGER POISON

GUARANTEE:

DIAZINON ........................12.5%

PRECAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

SEE SIDE PANEL FOR ADDITIONAL CAUTIONS

REGISTRATION NO. 18462

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS

MADE IN CANADA

EMPIRE INTERNATIONAL
C.P./BOX 695, STREETSVILLE P.S.

MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO
L5M 2C2

ATLANTA, GEORGIA, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA
E. BRUNSWICK, NEW JERSEY

USA : SAN JUAN, PUERTO RICO, SINGAPORE



DIRECTIONS :

GARDEN PESTS : 5 ml per litre water.  Spray plants thoroughly. 
Repeat if reinfestation occurs.

INSECTS CONTROLLED : Aphids, caterpillars, leaf miners, Colorado
potato beetles, carrot rust flies, flea beetles, mealybugs, rose
chafers, European pine shoot moths, fruitflies, mites (clover
mites), scales, leafhoppers, thrips.

ORNAMENTALS : Arborvitae, boxwood, ivy, roses, azalea,
carnations, oak, Taxus, birch chrysanthemums, juniper,
crabapples, holly, pines.

FRUIT AND VEGETABLES : (with days to harvest of last spray in
brackets) Tomatoes (1), broccoli, cauliflower, strawberries,
peppers (5), cabbage, cucumbers, snapbeans (7), cherries, plums,
apricots, carrots, lettuce, onions, radishes, celery, parsnips,
spinach (10), apples, pears, potatoes, beets (14), grapes(16),
peaches(20).

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS : Product contains petroleum distillate. 
If swallowed, DO NOT induce vomiting.  Obtain medical attention
immediately, taking the pesticide container with you.  If on
skin, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly with
soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water for 5-10 minutes
and obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION FOR PHYSICIAN : Diazinon is a
cholinesterase inhibitor. Atropine is antidotal.  Obtain medical
attention immediately, taking the pesticide container with you.

PRECAUTIONS : KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN : Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid contact
with eyes, skin, clothing and avoid inhalation of vapours or
spray mist.  Wash thoroughly after handling and before eating,
drinking, etc..  Do not store or use near heat of flame.  For
outdoor use only; do not use in homes, residences or dwellings.

DISPOSAL : Do not reuse empty containers.  Properly crush empty
container and bury them and wastes in safe locations away from
water supplies.

NOTICE TO USER : This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER : Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer



assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY
NOT FOR RESALE

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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